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 I welcome the opportunity to comment on the Queensland redistribution of Federal Seats.
 Our small township of Moore Park Beach is a dormitory suburb of Bundaberg, just 25 kms
 away. Virtually all of our commercial, educational, medical and transport needs are met in
 Bundaberg. In the last redistribution I was shocked to find we had been moved from
 Hinkler to Flynn based in Gladstone (195kms) with which we have absolutely no
 connection. 

Due to our small population we rarely see our local Member, Mr O'Dowd MP, and we have
 yet to hear of anyone travelling to Gladstone to seek representation. We are virtually
 disenfranchised.

I believe that the Hinkler boundaries should follow the northern boundaries of the
 Bundaberg Regional Council to take in all of the small townships which share our
 predicament.

Yours sincerely,

Graham Hall




